
Our Outbound Exchange to Peru 

November 6 - 21, 2014 

Our much anticipated trip to Peru is now over, and 

what it trip it was!  The Home stay in Trujillo was 

outstanding.  From the Welcome party to the 

Farewell party, our home hosts were the epitome of 

Peruvian hospitality.  Soledad, the ED (exchange 

director) for Trujillo had a marvelous program set up 

for us.  Our first day, to our surprise, we ended up in 

a parade at the town square, where the "Raising of 

the Flag" is celebrated every Sunday.  

We visited two important archeological sites, Chan 

Chan and the Temple of the Sun and Moon.  We had 

a delightful lunch at the Lodge, and stables of the 

Paso horses, and watched a show with the horses 

and Maranera dancers. We were invited to meet the 

Mayor or Trujillo and given a tour of the city and the Inca Museum downtown.  In the evening our home hosts liked to 

party! So it was non-stop entertainment and a little time in the afternoon for a siesta.   What a memorable exchange, I 

would definitely recommend an exchange to the Trujillo Club if you ever the opportunity to visit them.  

The majority of the group continued on from Trujillo to Cusco, the Sacred Valley and Machu Picchu.   We did have to 

make adjustments for the altitude in Cusco, and some were affected more than others, but this leg of the journey was 

spectacular also.  We are all proud to say we did hike up and down the stairs at Machu Picchu and what an experience!  

It was humbling, and awe inspiring, to think here you are standing in the same spot that that was once a thriving 

civilization, so many years ago.   I think I can say on behalf of the group, that this was a memorable trip for all of us.  We 

will have lots to talk about over our Thanksgiving dinner this year!  

 On a culinary note, some of our members were adventuresome and did try the Peruvian guinea pig dish, Cuyee. 

If you would like to see more pictures and videos from the Peru Exchange, click here  to see John Conover's UTube 

presentation. 


